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Worthington Rd. to close north of E. Powell Rd. for 30 days

QUESTIONS: Call 740-833-8268 or email d06.pio@dot.ohio.gov

Worthington Rd. closes north of E. Powell Rd. so crews can build the new alignment of E. Powell Rd. 
and its intersection with Worthington Rd.  For access to Acorn Farms, follow detour. Business drive 
remains open during construction.

When complete in October 2016, weather permitting: 
• New E. Powell Rd. will have two right turn lanes and one left turn lane onto Worthignton Rd.
• Worthington Rd. will have a dedicated right turn lane onto new E. Powell Rd.
• E. Powell Rd. will have a dedicated right turn lane to Bale Kenyon Rd.

WHAT TO EXPECT LATER THIS SUMMER
• E. Powell Rd. will close at Worthington Rd. for 30 days after Worthington Rd. reopens
• Worthington Rd. will close at Polaris Pkwy. for 30 days after E. Powell Rd. reopens

Worthington Rd. closed north 
of E. Powell Rd. 

Detour: Worthington Rd.
to Africa Rd. to Polaris Pkwy. 
to Worthington Rd. or reverse

Starting Monday, July 18

New E. Powell Road

(before the AM commute)
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